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Comments: My family and I moved to Vermont precisely because of the landscape, the mountains and forests.

We all enjoy responsible hiking and backcountry camping  and exploring, and so protecting our public forests is

essential for our quality of life. We would consider moving away from Vermont if these benefits are no longer as

available. We're also strongly committed to preserving these mature and old trees, in particular, because of the

impact on the climate, clean water, and biodiversity.

 

All five of the members of my family urge you to please halt any consideration on moving forward with the

Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project (TGIRP).


